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Comments: I am writing in support of the full withdrawal of all mining activities from the Pactola Reservoir and the

headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed.  I want our land and water protected and preserved for future

generations, including this unique place.  I would like this withdrawal proposal to be presented to the Secretary of

the Department of the Interior as quickly as possible.  Thank you.


